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2016 Police & Peace Offi  cers Memorial Service
This is the 19th year that UPSE and the Community and Correctional Services Division will cosponsor 
attendance at the Police and Peace Offi  cers Memorial Service in Ottawa. The memorial service 
honours police and peace offi  cers who sacrifi ced their lives to keep our communities safe.  The service 
also provides an opportunity for participants to engage 
in networking and professional development activities. 

Application process 

Those wishing to attend  must complete an application 
form available at the UPSE offi  ce, website 
(www.peiupse.ca), or respective workplace.  Four 
participants will be selected from Custody, 
Probation offi  cers, and the sheriff  department to attend 
the march. Representatives will be departing 
September 23rd, 2016, and returning on September 25th, 2016 after the march.
Applicants must also be UPSE members in good standing.  Completed applications are to be 
returned to the UPSE offi  ce no later than August 12, 2016.   

The representatives attending requiring uniforms, are to contact Vicki McMillan, Stores Supervisor at 
PCC to ensure they have a uniform to wear for the service. As well, all out-of-province travel claims are 
to be submitted a minimum of 20 days prior to departure to the respective Manager so it can be 
forwarded for approval at the deputies level.

Accommodations are provided by UPSE.  Van transportation will be provided by Community and 
Correctional Services and two (2) days paid leave (for scheduled shifts) will be provided by the 
employees’ respective work sites. The balance of time taken by employees for scheduled 
shifts will be covered by UPSE. 

   For more information please contact UPSE at  
at 902-892-5335, toll free 1-800-897-8773, 

or e-mail peiupse@peiupse.ca.
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    PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.

UPSE’s annual golf tournament will be held this year at the Mill River 

Golf Resort on September 24th, 2016. The 

cost per player is $45 (2 carts included) and 

teams of four are required.  The tee times are 

from 10:50 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Prizes and food will be provided at the 

completion of the tournament. The 

Registration Deadline is September 9, 2016 

at 4:00 p.m.  

To register your team contact the UPSE office 

at 892-5335 or toll free at 1-800-897-8773.  The first twelve teams to 

register and pay will be accepted.  

Team players must be PEI UPSE members and /or family members.

   UPSE Annual Golf Tournament

Locals 8 &10 meeting  August 1, 2016 4:30 pm               UPSE Office
Local 15 meeting           August 1, 2016 6:00 pm          Access Montague
Local 3 meeting           August 2, 2016 7:00 pm         Summerset Manor
 Local 6 meeting         August 17, 2016 6:00 pm                UPSE Office
Local 19 meeting             September 13, 2016               UPSE Office
UPSE Golf Tournament    September 24, 2016      Mill River Golf Resort
Local 19 meeting              October 11, 2016                        UPSE Office

PEI UPSE Events


